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Mission Statement  

We work, learn and grow together in God’s love 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Rothwell Road, Anderton 

01257 480598 

www.st-josephs-anderton.lancs.sch.uk  

Congratulations to Eddison Seaton for receiving the 

Headteacher’s Award this week. Eddison has been so helpful 

around school, offering to do jobs when he sees times are 

busy. A real gentleman! Thank you Eddison. Well Done!  

Worker of the week  Reading Award  Values Award  Year Group 

Sebastian Shepherd Noah Hoyle Darcie Lowe Reception 

Arthur Haynes Rohan Lal Annie Higginson Year One 

Lucas Butler Joseph Hales Imi Karanikolas Year Two 

Matthew Cross Buddy Haslam Fletcher Norman Year Three 

Ruby Lees Eddison Seaton Amy Berry Year Four 

Frankie Agar  Ida Karanikolas Chaice Muirhead Year Five 

Harley Allen Poppy Redmayne Ella-Mae Lowe Year Six 



 

 

Following in the footsteps of St Joseph 

 "Find things that shine and move toward them.” Mia farrow 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE   

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

  

OPEN LEARNING MORNING AND EVENING  

Please see below for the dates of our Open 

Learning morning and evening for prospective 

parents of children starting school in September 

2025. We would appreciate it if you could share 

these with family and friends 

and welcome any visits to 

school.  

Year Group Attendance 

Foundation Class 99.4% 

Year 1 94.9% 

Year 2 99.2% 

Year 3 97.1% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6 97.9% 

HELPERS IN SCHOOL  

We always appreciate any support that can be 

given in school by parents / grandparents for 

reading etc.  Please contact the school office if 

you are able to offer any time in school. Volun-

teers would not be placed in their child’s class 

NUT FREE SCHOOL  

Please can we remind you that we are a nut free 

school. This includes foods such as Nutella . We 

have children in school with severe nut allergies 

who react to nuts in the air or traces 

left on tables etc. so cannot take any 

risks.  

UNIFORM 

Thank you to everyone for keeping our nearly 

new uniform well stocked. We do not need 

any more uniform currently as our stores are 

bursting but will let you know when we are 

getting low again.  

Thank you all for maintaining high uniform 

standards. Please ensure that this is applied to 

all PE kits as well.  

• White polo shirt or school PE top with 

logo 

• PE hoodie with 

logo 

• Plain burgundy 

shorts or plain 

dark,      unbrand- ed 

joggers 

Congratulations to Year 4 for having the high-

est attendance this week.  

 

WELCOME DROP IN 

We would like to welcome parents /carers to call in 

to see your child’s classroom and meet the teachers 

on Monday 23rd September. This is not for individ-

ual meetings just a pop in with your child.  






